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I lived in Lane County my entire life (65 years) and illegal gun control has always 

been a problem due to lack of personnel resources.  Now with more illegals and 

criminals in the State and law enforcement staffing well below minimum acceptable 

public safety levels in all major population districts, these actions are simply 

attempted infringements on 2nd amendment rights, they will not have an impact on 

the armed criminals you've allowed freely roam amongst us that create a legitimate 

demand for effective self-defense measures. 

 

When seconds count LEO's are only minutes away. 


